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New York State Perinatal Quality Collaborative

Obstetrical Improvement Project
2015 Quality Improvement Award

St. John’s Episcopal Hospital - South Shore

Is a recipient of the NYSPQC Obstetrical Improvement Project’s 2015 Quality Improvement Award. This award is
given in recognition of the hard work and dedication of your facility’s staff to improve outcomes for mothers and babies
in New York State. As a participant in the NYSPQC Obstetrical Improvement Project’s Maternal
Hemorrhage/Hypertension Initiative, your facility ensured that at least 80% of women in labor were both evaluated
for their risk of hemorrhage, and prior to discharge, received education on the signs and symptoms of postpartum
pre-eclampsia. This is the highest level of achievement possible for this NYSPQC Obstetrical
Improvement Project, and we commend your entire team for their exemplary work.
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Marilyn A. Kacica, M.D., M.P.H.
Executive Director, NYSPQC

nysp@c

Perinatal Quality Collaborative
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